

25-26 school year

Athena Haley <ahaley@pcsd.us>

Thu, Feb 20, 2025 at 3:52 PM

To: Heather Conn https://www.ncbundle.com//www.n

Dear Mrs. Conn,

As requested, I am letting you know of my intent to resign my position as a special education aide for the 2025-2026 school year. I do not intend to return to Stedman Elementary after the summer break. I am incredibly grateful for the opportunity to have worked with so many wonderful teachers, hard working support staff, and fantastic learners. I am also very thankful that I too have learned a great deal while I have been employed here. Sincerely.

~Athena Haley



Fwd: Resignation notice

1 message

Carlee JohnsonMcIntosh <cjohnson@pcsd.us>

To: PSD Superintendent <supt@pcsd.us>, Mara Lutomski <exec@pcsd.us>

Wed, Mar 5, 2025 at 4:52 PM

------ Forwarded message ------

From: Kacey Hammer < kaceybanester@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, Mar 5, 2025, 3:46 PM Subject: Resignation notice

To: Carlee JohnsonMcIntosh <cjohnson@pcsd.us>

Dear Carlee,

This email is to officially resign my position in the lunchroom at the end of this school year (May/June 2025). Thank you for the opportunity to work in the lunchroom. It's been a pleasure working for you and with Carol Larson and Kayla Bailey.

Best wishes,

Kacey Hammer She/Her Kennedy Conn 03.01.25

I have really enjoyed my time at the Petersburg School District and appreciate everything I have learned and the people I have worked with. However, I will not be able to work here for the 2025-2026 school year. I am off to seek some adventures while I am young!